







Lukacs, Natasha

From:

ROBERT CARLSON

Sent:

Wednesday, November 29, 2017 7:22 PM

To:

Lukacs, Natasha

Subject:

Re: CUP Application

To Whom it may concern,

We are building the home with the additional garage square footage to compensate for the loss of storage due to not having a basement.

Thank you, ROBERT and Elizabeth Carlson

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 28, 2017, at 10:08 AM, Lukacs, Natasha < nlukacs@blainemn.gov > wrote:

Rob & Elizabeth,

The city is in receipt of your CUP application for 11016 Flanders Ct. NE in Blaine.

Please send me a narrative, a short description of why you would like to build the home with the additional garage square footage, by Friday December 1st in order to consider this item complete for the January Planning Commission Meeting.

Feel free to contact me with any questions, Thank you

Natasha Lukacs Planning & Landscape Intern City of Blaine, MN 763-717-2751





